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To: DC Consultation
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 23NP0010 West Highridge, Wark, Northumberland, NE48 3BW
Date: 22 February 2023 13:33:00

Dear Laura
 
Thank you for consulting me on the proposals for the land at West Highridge.
 
In terms of public access, there is 1 public right of way in close proximity to the site – Wark
public footpath 18, which enters the property via the driveway and follows the internal eastern
boundary fence of the property. I would envisage that the proposals should not impact on this
public right of way or other access opportunities in the area.  
 
At all times, efforts should be taken to not obstruct access to this right of way or in any way
prevent or deter public use of this path, without the necessary legal diversion or closure order
having been made.
 
Yours sincerely
Lorna
 
 
 

From: DC Consultation <DC.Consultation@nnpa.org.uk> 
Sent: 10 February 2023 15:04
To: Lorna Lazzari 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 23NP0010 West Highridge, Wark, Northumberland,
NE48 3BW
 

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been
received by Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at
http://nnpa.planning-register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=23NP0010

___

DC Consultation 
Development Control Consultation
(x)

DC.Consultation@nnpa.org.uk

___

Lorna Lazzari 
Access & National Trails Officer

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnnpa.planning-register.co.uk%2FplaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx%3FAppNo%3D23NP0010&data=05%7C01%7CDC.Consultation%40nnpa.org.uk%7Cfbfaf0c8e3764ed9157d08db14d94fe1%7C7776c604e5494b6993a68447189de7ec%7C0%7C0%7C638126695794741682%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HwqgzOA%2FwmqvDunn7N%2B0N0GD4KmRQNQJfTPI%2Fz9TRYU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:DC.Consultation@nnpa.org.uk



